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www.champagnat.org
A WEBSITE FOR THE CHAPTER

The website www.champagnat.org has been online and working since the last days of August. Its aim is to bring what is happening at the Chapter to whomever might have an interest in staying informed about the events at this meeting, where the Marist Brothers are facing the challenges of the 3rd millennium.

1. Who is it intended to reach?

Marist provinces and communities, Brothers, teachers, Champagnat Movement members, former students, family members and friends of the Brothers, youth groups, as well as religious and secular news organizations, etc.

2. How do I sign up to receive the news bulletins?

Two steps: a) Go to www.champagnat.org and click the subscribe icon found in the upper right hand portion of the screen; enter the information and click send; b) after you receive an answer, send a confirmation message to: publica@fms.it
3. What services does www.champagnat.org offer?

The site features three major sections: Preparations for the Chapter, The Delegates, and Developments at the Chapter. Each section has a wide range of documentation, articles, and background studies. There are also photo albums.

You can send e-postcards of the Chapter to your friends.

A tour of the website will give you an idea of what is there.

If you come upon a problem of any type, you can contact: publica@fms.it for help.

4. Is it all right to publicize www.champagnat.org or are we talking about a semi-private site?

In his circular of convocation, Brother Benito, Superior General, reminded us that “a General Chapter is not a private event of the Congregation or Institute. It is essentially an ecclesial event”. He added: “In our case, the repercussions are important, not only for us the Brothers, but for all the laity who consider themselves Marists and for the children and youth to whom our apostolic mission is directed and who are the reason for our vocation as Brothers.”

Consequently, you may pass on the website address to anyone who may be interested. Those who have their own websites are invited to include a link to

www.champagnat.org.

5. Who is responsible for this space?

The Office of Publications of the Institute, headed by Br. Lluis Serra, carries out this information service in accord with the criteria set up by the Provisional Committee and with the oversight of the Central Commission of the Chapter.

6. What will be the purpose of “FMS UPDATE”?

Regular news items from the General Chapter will be posted via the website and Chapter bulletins. There is the possibility of a weekly issue of “FMS UPDATE”, which will have a summary of the main news items.
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